Instructions received from the Vice Chancellor regarding students of the 41st batch who are being quarantined.

60 students from 41st batch were quarantined on 29/4/2021 after a fellow student tested COVID positive. They had PCR on Day-6 which was negative. Today (11/5/2021) is  Day-12 since start of quarantine and all students remain asymptotic. 

As per the instructions received from the Vice Chancellor, the students are hereby instructed to go home as they have being quarantined for 12 days and the first PCR done on day 6 was negative and all of them are asymptotic.

As the inter provincial travel restrictions are imposed from midnight it will not be possible for them to go home as 44 students out of 60 are from provinces other than the Southern Province.

PCR tests could not be done for the time being and even if it is get arranged that there will be delays as there is a backlog. 

Students will have to undergo a self-quarantine  at home for a further 16 days (to complete 28 days). The students need to inform respective MOHs from their residential areas. Further instructions may be received by the students from MOHs of their residential areas. 

Any changes in instructions will be conveyed to all the students through LMS and other media.
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